Bellcore North American Numbéring Plan
oo Planning Letter

Number: PL-NANP-011
Date: September 13, 1996

From:  J. N. Deak - NANP Administration
908-699-6612, jdeak @ notes.cc.bellcore.com

Subject: Change in Test Number for the New 869 (St. Kitts & Nevis) Numbering Plan Area (NPA)

We have been advised by St. Kitts and Nevis Telecommunications Ltd. (SKANTEL) that the test number for
the new 869 NPA, as listed in Bellcore Planning Letter PL-NANP-001, dated July 2, 1996, has been changed
to 869-468-8001, effective immediately. This change will allow testing of the new 869 NPA outside of
normal SKANTEL working hours. :

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Jim Deak, Bellcore, at 908-699-6612.
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i+’ J. N. Deak
North American Numbering Plan Administration



